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To the Parents of 1st & 2nd class 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The child that recently had a positive antigen test in your child’s classroom has 

now tested positive in a PCR test.  

 

You are advised to order free antigen tests by either phoning the Antigen 

Freephone number 1800 110055 or online via www.hse.ie/schooltest. You will 

need the school’s roll number which is 13404v. 

 

Any child showing symptoms of Covid 19 should isolate at home and arrange to 

have a PCR test, either online or through a GP. 

 

 

Thanking you for your co-operation. 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/
http://www.hse.ie/schooltest

